
Hello All! 

I hope you are having a wonderful (snowy) Presidents Day! We have had some confusion 
regarding the All-State fees. Please be aware that the director’s fee for All-State/Convention is 
$70.00. MTVA was unaware of this change, but we have contacted TMEA, and they have 
confirmed it. If you paid $60.00, please send Jeanette the extra $10.00. Also, remember that 
the student fee is $50.00, as was announced earlier. Unfortunately, I believe the MTVA 
Handbook still says $40.00. I apologize for any inconvenience. 

Thank you for remitting any extra amounts! 

Valerie DeHoff 

MTVA President 

P.S. Just for clarification: TMEA sets the All-State/Convention fees and receives the proceeds. 
MTVA just collects them.    

 


